
 

 

Issued by Trinity College OBA Communications- Melbourne. Australia 

The longest serving overseas Trinity OBA  

ABN: 31 240 926 779 

 

 

 

 

 

TRINITY OBA MELBOURNE 
Founded in 1975 

  
tckoba@hotmail.com 

 

                                          The Dance of the Lions 2021  

                                                                                                               21st July 2021                       

Gentlemen, 

We refer to the previous communication regarding the cancellation of the above. We 

regret very much having to take this step which we however feel is the best option 

at this point of time. 

As has been intimated by us “the Dance of the Lions” was to be the main source of 

funding to complete our pledge to the Trinity College T150 project. The Melbourne 

OBA pledged a sum of $50,000/- and so far, we have remitted $40,000/- towards the 

project. The expectation was that the proceeds from the dance would be the final 

event to secure the balance $10,000/-, which is due in September. 

We are now forced to look at alternate arrangements to collect that amount. We 

would like to appeal to those who have purchased tickets to consider one of the 

following options. 

1) Donate in full the cost of the tickets purchased towards the T150 project. A 

receipt will be provided as acknowledgment of your donation. 

2) Be considered as payment towards a ticket to the dance when next held. A 

register will be maintained.   

 

We are confident that should you agree to options 1 & 2 we will be able to 

meet our pledge to Trinity. 

3) In the event you do not agree to either option above the cost of the tickets will 

be refunded in full. 
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Please let your table heads know or email your decision by email to 

tckoba@hotmail.com 

The newsletter from the Chairman of the Trinity150 project has been attached to 

provide a progress review of the T150 projects.  

Foremost in our minds is the need to help Trinity complete the T150 project as 

planned by 2022, when she celebrates 150 years of education in our motherland. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.   

 

President and Management Committee 

TCKOBA Melbourne 
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